
 
 
 
 

 
Golden Gate City 
Transmission Water Main Improvements 
 

ROAD CLOSURES AT INTERSECTIONS OF CORONADO PARKWAY AND 
TROPICAL WAY, 55TH TERRACE SW, AND 55TH STREET SW 

(Coronado Parkway will remain open) 
 
 

Beginning Monday, January 8 through Monday, January 22, Tropical Way, 55th Terrace SW, and 55th 
Street SW will be closed at the intersections with Coronado Parkway while crews install a water main 
pipe.  
 
There will be no access to Tropical Way, 55th Terrace SW and 55th Street SW from Coronado Parkway. 
Access to these roads will be from 26th Avenue SW.  
 
Drivers, pedestrians, and bicyclists should use caution and be aware of construction equipment and 
vehicles entering/exiting streets in the project area. This schedule may be subject to change due to 
inclement weather and unforeseen conditions.  
 
For question regarding the project, contact the Collier County public information consultant,  
Cella Molnar & Associates, Inc. at 239-778-7002 or via e-mail to info@GGCWaterTransmission.com. 
 
To learn more about the project, please visit the project website at: www.GGCWaterTransmission.com 
 
 
**see map on the back** 



 


